

Cairns Regional Council:

'BACK TO BASICS' or BASICALLY BACKWARDS?

- Defend our cycleway
- Demand environmental protection
- Demand a Council accountable to all the people – not just developers

PUBLIC RALLY

8am Wednesday 31 Oct outside Council, Spence St

(prior to Council meeting and the re-vote on the Esplanade cycleway)

Our new Council has set out to dismantle cycling facilities, turn the clock back on planning laws, and throw consultation in the bin. Hear speakers from Cairns Bicycle User Group (CBUG), Environmental Defenders Office (EDO) and Julia Leu from Council, and make your voice heard. For more information, contact Denis Walls on 0434 279 552.